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WELCOME BACK, READY TO START

THE NEW YEAR?

Welcome back everyone! We are so excited to start the new year. This

Newsletter will go over information from the end of the year last year as

well as upcoming events and deadlines to look out for this fall. We hope you

all have had a great summer and are looking forward to spreading the love

of the Lord to your communities this year! If you have any questions please

reach out to office@cpfi.org or our current NSC chair person Jessica

Revelle @jessica.revelle@my.uu.edu. Here’s to having a faith filled year!



Our student chapter at Wingate

University is looking forward to working

with the Monroe H.E.L.P. Pregnancy

Center as well as visiting Brookdale  

Senior Living to continue working with

the residents of the facility this fall.

Previously, students have presented to

expecting and current mothers on

common new born disease states. At

Brookdale, students got to interact with

the residents of the facility to provide

them company while playing games or

completing arts and crafts.

Students from Campbell University

this past year had the honor of

receiving the Hands & Feet grant and

used their funds to make goodie

baskets for residents at a local

assisted living center. We are looking

forward to seeing the events they

have planned for the fall and all of the

gospel opportunities they are going to

have with their community. 

STUDENT CHAPTERS AT WORK

Our CPFI chapter from Union University

has an annual tradition called “Trim the

Tree” where they will invite the entire

school to come eat  and attend their hot

cocoa bar. The Dean of the school also

reads a Christmas story and does a

devotional for all the faculty, staff and

students. What a wonderful way to

celebrate the holidays and introduce God

into the hearts of so many people. CPFI is

excited to see the turnout for this year!



A LOOK BACK AT THE PAST!

Back in May, many of our members

and student chapters had the

opportunity to connect and reflect on

all of the wonderful things that the

Lord put in our lives over the past

year at the CPFI Annual Conference

and National Student Retreat.  This

conference was full of learning,

reflecting, laughing, and worshiping.

We heard from great speakers

including Joy Greene, Pharm D, and

Lucy Malmberg, BS Pharm, HonDSc,

FACA, FACVP on their experience of

following Christ through their

professions. 

The Bonclarken Conference Center

also offered our members an array

of several activities including

volleyball inter-murals, bonfire with  

s’mores, game night,  and zip-lining.

This was a time of joy designed to

allow our members to get to know

one another on a personal level

outside of school and the industry.

This experience is unique to the

Annual CPFI Conference. CPFI

wants its members to be able to

experience pharmacy and fellowship

outside of the conference room.

The 2025  CPFI  Annual  Conference  and  Student  Retreat  will be  held  in 

St. Island, Georgia from May 28 - June 1. Make sure to save the date! We

would love to see all of you there. Please spread the word to your student

chapters and your peers. We would love to have a large turnout next year!
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REMINDER, RENEW YOUR

MEMBERSHIP!

Current Student Members:

You should be receiving an email

notification for a renewal link close

to or on the anniversary date of

your membership. Using this link

you will be able to renew your

membership for the 2024-2025

school year. If you do not receive

an email or have any questions,

reach out to our office at

office@cpfi.org

Non-Current Student Members:

If you are not a current student member of CPFI or know someone

who is interested, you can visit our home page at www.cpfi.org.

Here you will find more information on what CPFI is all about and

our goals in our community. Under the “Member Center” tab on the

home screen, you will find a link  to “Join Now”. Here you can pay

your $35 national dues and become an official member of CPFI!

Some pharmacy schools require that new members pay local dues

as well. If you are unsure if your school requires you to pay local

dues please reach out to your student chapter for more information. 



APPLICATION DEADLINE: SEPTEMBER 29, 2024

The Hands & Feet Grant is designed to help CPFI chapters

maximize their community outreach. This grants offers qualifying

student chapters up to $750 to help financially with their

community outreach project. Chapters who receive this grant will

also recieve a single student scholarship which will cover lodging,

meals and registration costs to attend the national CPFI conference

in order to present their chapter’s project utilizing the grant funds. 

HANDS & FEET GRANT REMINDER!

If you have any questions please feel free to to reach out to for

CPFI.SCAC.chairperson@gmail.com support!



LET’S GET SOCIAL!

Instagram 

@christianpharmacistsfi

Facebook

“CPFI”

Linked In 

Christian Pharmacists

Fellowship International

DAILY BIBLE VERSE

“For I know the plans I have for you”, declared the Lord,

“plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give

you hope and a future” 

-Jeremiah 29:11

THANKS FOR READING!
Newsletter by: Ashlyn Hughes, NSC Publicist


